
SHAC Meeting 
May 20, 2025 

 
The fourth SHAC meeting of this school year will be held on May 20, 2025, beginning at 4:00 in 
the Brazos Elementary Library, 9814 Kibler St, Orchard, TX 77464 (with the option to join 
virtually). 
 
The subjects to be discussed or considered or upon which any formal action may be taken are 
listed below. Items do not have to be taken in the same order as shown on this meeting notice.  
 
Old Business:  

1.​ The March meeting was cancelled due to attendance. The following business is from the 

second meeting of this school year. 

2.​ Reviewed and updated the BISD COVID-19 policy. 

3.​ Updated SHAC on new medication administration requirements in schools. 

 
New Business:  

1.​ Consideration and action on moving one of the BHS AED locations to a more central 

area. 

2.​ Presentation on the 2025 updates for Fort Bend County Health and Human Services by 

Kaila Williams, MPH, MEP, CPH. 
 

 

 
 
 
 


